
Parent/Child Incorporated of San Antonio & Bexar County 
Announces …The 14th Annual 

 

& Teacher Assistant of the Year 
Nominees 

Greetings, 

The week of May 3 – 7 is National Teacher Appreciation Week! What a great time to 
announce the 2020-2021 Head Start and Early Head Start Nominees! All nominees should 
feel honored to have been chosen by your peers! Congratulations to the Head Start and 
Early Head Start Center Nominees for Teachers of the Year and Nominees for Head Start 
Teacher Assistant of the Year 2020-2021! The nominees are listed below.   

We are aware nominees for 2019-2020 were not celebrated with a luncheon or reception 
due to COVID-19, but each nominee from last year will be celebrated with something 
special from PCI this year. Remember, there were no winners in 2019-2020 due to the 
pandemic.  

Due to the inability to find a safe venue for all staff this year, we will have a small 
appreciation for the 2021 Teacher and Teacher Assistant Nominees. All teachers will be 
shown appreciation at their centers during Teacher Appreciation Week to include a THANK 
YOU on behalf of PCI.  
 
All 2021Nominees will be asked to join us at the Mainland Headquarters for a celebration 
and to announce the winners of the 2021 Teacher & Teacher Assistant of the Year. 
Celebrations will be held May 10, 11 and 13! More details to come.  
 

CONGRATULATIONS  

Parent/Child Incorporated’s 

2020 – 2021 

            CENTER NOMINEES FOR TEACHER & TEACHER ASSISTANT  

OF THE YEAR! 



 

 


